Response of Nokia to a report from Friends of Nature, Institute of Public and Environmental Affairs (IPE), and Green Beagle stating that Nokia is unresponsive to  allegations that it uses suppliers who pollute local water bodies with heavy metals
In August 2010 three Chinese NGOs – Friends of Nature, Institute of Public and Environmental Affairs and Green Beagle – issued a report, “Green Choice Consumers Urge the IT Brands to Break Their Silence:  Investigative Report on IT Industry Heavy Metals Pollution, Phase III," stating that Nokia is one of six companies that have failed to respond adequately to allegations that it uses suppliers who pollute local water bodies.  (This report follows earlier reports about this supply chain problem from the three NGOs; those reports as well as previous company responses can be found here.) On 2 September, the NGOs sent a letter to Nokia informing them of the report and requesting a “dialogue” with the company.  On 29 September, Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Nokia to respond to this report and to the letter.
Nokia sent Business & Human Rights Resource Centre this response:

4 October 2010

Dear Joanne,

Thank you very much for your mail.

We have replied to the IPE & other NGO´s questions about the the companies which have been mentioned in the report, that none of them is our supplier. 
There was however one supplier which stated wrongly in their webpages that Nokia would be one of their customers. We have contacted that supplier and asked them to remove this false information.

Best regards,

Mika Kiiskinen

